
The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com>

RE:  Stefanik
1 message

John Elmore <jelmore@onealschool.org> Tue, Jun 6, 2023 at 3:28 PM
To: The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com>

Rick and Cassie,

 

At this point, I feel strongly that we need clarity in writing from a doctor regarding  medical situation as described
below.  Getting on the same page will start with us having the information available to release the medical leave with or
without accommodations or limitations.  It is best that our correspondence remains in writing, and I ask that your
messages be directly communicated with me or with Miryah Walters.

 

The O’Neal School has been cooperative in helping your family and law enforcement in this situation.  It is important that
your public discussions of the matter do not create a situation that makes it impossible for your family to maintain a
positive and constructive relationship with O’Neal.

 

Thank you.

 

John

 

From: The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 10:16 AM
To: John Elmore <jelmore@onealschool.org>
Subject: Re:  Stefanik

 

John,

 

We appreciate the prompt response.

 

I believe the last time we spoke about  medical situation was over a month ago.  At this point we feel it would be
beneficial for us to talk and give you an update so we can all get on the same page.  Would you be available for a call (or
meeting) today or tomorrow?

 

Thank you.

 

Rick and Cassie Stefanik



 

On Mon, Jun 5, 2023 at 8:33 AM John Elmore <jelmore@onealschool.org> wrote:

Please provide the release from 4 weeks ago to swim on a regular basis.  How can they explain how the release to swim
is different from the most recent medical note?

 

For  to return to swimming and complete the academic year, we will require something directly from the physician
indicating that he is cleared for some, or all, activity and any accommodations required, if any.  His medical leave began
in late April, and due to the length of the leave, we must be sure that the seriousness has been addressed, and we
require complete clarity.

 

Thank you.

 

John

 

 

 

From: The Stefaniks <stefaniks@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 4:29 PM
To: John Elmore <jelmore@onealschool.org>; Miryah L. Walters <mwalters@onealschool.org>
Cc: Jen Schmitz <jschmitz@onealschool.org>; DANIEL HUBBARD <dehubbard@msn.com>; Tracie Marino
<tmarino@onealschool.org>
Subject:  Stefanik

 

John and Miryah,

 

Please see the attached medical release from Sandhills Pediatrics allowing  to return to school as well as
participate in the swim program.  As we have asked before, when will he be able to come into school to complete his
tests and quizzes required to finish out 6th grade?  Also, when can we clean out his locker as he was unable to do this
the last week of school.

 

In addition, please confirm by responding to this email before Monday (06/05/2023) that he is free to return to swim for
practice that evening.  Our Doctor had recommended swimming on a regular basis over 4 weeks ago.  If anyone had
informed us previously that there was a potential conflict we would have supplied a medical release earlier to
participate in Pelagics.

 

Thank you.

Rick and Cassie Stefanik

 

 

 



 

 

 

John Elmore
Head of School

910.692.6920 ext. 130
jelmore@onealschool.org
www.ONealSchool.org
3300 Airport Road  |  P.O. Box 290  |  Southern Pines, NC 28388
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